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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Greetings School Nutrition Association of South Dakota Members!

 Wow! What a world we are living in. Congratulations to you all for

finishing up an abrupt finish to the 19-20 school year. Cheers to those

of you who moved into emergency feeding and continued to feed

South Dakota kiddos. Props to those of you who continue to feed kids

during summer feeding. There hasn’t been a time in my (5 short) years

in school food service that I have been more proud of our profession.

We are used to adjusting, being flexible and making do but food

service professionals handled emergency feeding with grit and grace.
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